
1

Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 8:59 AM
To: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Emailing: 49564.pdf

Hi Suzanne, 
 
This e-mail is confirming that the letter and attachments mentioned below are to be placed in Consumer 
Correspondence.  We're working on that now.  Give me a call if you have any questions.   
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Suzanne Brownless  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 8:35 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Emailing: 49564.pdf 
 
I'm going to check with Mary Anne and get back to you.  : ) 
 
Suzanne Brownless 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone: (850) 413-6218 
FAX: (850) 413-6219 
Email: sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 4:32 PM 
To: Suzanne Brownless 
Cc: Bart Fletcher; Hong Wang 
Subject: Emailing: 49564.pdf 
 
Hi Suzanne, 
 
CLK received the attached letter, and related attached comments, by way of e-filing.  We note that Sierra Club is a party 
of record, however all the attached comments and messages are from individuals in FPL's service territory.  Normally, 
those letters would be placed in Consumer Correspondence.  However, since Sierra Club is a party of record, should this 
letter and 1,677 attached pages be placed in the docket file, Consumer Correspondence, or Parties Correspondence?   
 
Thank you for your help!  Give me call if you have any questions or concerns. 
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Dorothy 




